
 
 

 

 

 
On Wednesday, May 10, 2017 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 

Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present. 
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The 
April minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as 
corrected.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  We reviewed the monthly bills.  A 
motion was made and seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.  

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  The new vehicle 
chassis has arrived and is at Alexis. 

Tom gave an update on the roads.  We received the following seal coats bids: 
   Scott   Fahrner 
Korn Coulee Rd $26,522.00  $40,653.00 
H. Hundt Rd    $3,427.00    $6,940.27 
Semke Rd    $3,757.00    $5355.42 
German Coulee Rd $15,308.00  $19,829.33 
Haas Hill    $2,140.00    $2,577.78 
L. Urbanek Rd    $2,979.00      -0- 
    

We discussed pricing received and road projects for current budget cycle. 
 
 Clements Custom Ag, LLC presented information on their free stall barn building project.  
A motion was made and seconded to approve and accept the information presented on their 
building project.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the June Dairy 
Day Tractor Tour.  The motion carried.  We accepted the tracking permit from Brian Kadramas.  
We had no update on the Mathy Construction Conditional Use Permit.  We reviewed our 
miscellaneous correspondence.  We received the bridge inspection report, WISLR reporting 
information, and 2017 census for public employment.  The recycling newsletter was sent out at the 
beginning of May.  We received information on the La Crosse County household hazardous use 
program.  Finally we received information from the Brian Meyer of the DOT on the intersection for 
Antony Road. 

Board of Review will be on Wednesday May 31st from 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm and Open book 
will be from 2:30 to 4:30 pm also on May 31st.   

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, June 14th, 2017 at 6:00 pm.  A motion was made and 
seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:04 p.m.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
The Board of Review was called to order by Town Chairman, Dan Korn on Wednesday, 

May 31st at 4:30 pm.  No objections were filed.  The Board of Review was adjourned at 6:30 pm. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  


